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Pfeiffer, Jane K - DNR

From: Grittner, Paul V - DNR
Sent: Monday, May 8, 2023 8:14 AM
To: Richard Mazurkiewicz
Cc: Pfeiffer, Jane K - DNR
Subject: Soil Management at Beta-Becher Acquisition Company, LLC (02-41-589088)

Richard –  
 
The DNR is starting our review of the Request to Manage Materials under Wis. Admin. Code § NR 718.12 or NR 718.15 
(the Request) for the Beta-Becher Acquisition Co LLC site (BRRTS # 02-41-589088).  To facilitate our review we ask that 
additional information be provided to address the following questions.    
 

- Will the 18,000 yards of material proposed to be excavated from this site only be generated from the magenta 
outlined areas depicted on the Cut and Fill Map (Figure 2 of the Request)? 

o Does this total include the PCB-contaminated concrete that will be generated and reused?  If not, how 
much PCB-contaminated will be reused onsite?   

o Does this total include what could be excavated for utility installation? 
 

- Will site grading result in contaminated material from outside the magenta outlined areas being moved to other 
areas of the site?  If so, is this included as part of the 18,000 yard estimate?   
 

- PCB contaminated concrete is proposed to be reused under a cap.  Is concrete not contaminated with PCBs 
proposed to be reused onsite and, if so, how will it be reused?   

Please let me know if you need any clarification on the above items.   Due to some workload issues I will be assisting in 
the review of this specific request.  Jane continues to be the project manager for this project.    
 
 
We are committed to service excellence.  
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.  
   
Paul Grittner 
Hydrogeologist - Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
Phone: (414) 405-0764  
paul.grittner@wisconsin.gov 
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